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Henry Newby’s  phone number,  (304) 790-0758  (Please contact me if you have any questions) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Individual Highlights 

Tuition  

Statements     

Mandatory Practice 

Butter Braid and Cookies 

Christmas New Years Break. 

  

   

 

  

 

 

 
   

 
   

Tuition 

December tuition will 

be due Monday, 

December 2nd  Please 

put it in the black drop 

box inside studio B  

 

 

 

 

 

Statements 

I’m passing out 

statements so that 

everyone can see 

where there account 

is. Please let me know if 

there are any 

discrepancies that I 

need to fix.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mandatory Practice 

 

On January 11th We will 

be having a 

mandatory practice to 

clean up dances and 

work on other 

important things. 

Please make every 

effort to be there. This 

will most likely not 

include the 3-4 year 

old classes. Times will 

be announced closer 

to the date. This extra 

hours will be 

completely free.   

 

Butter Braid and 

Cookie Dough 

The delivery date will 

be Thursday, 

December 5th. I still 

have no time but I’ll let 

you know once I get it. 

I’m being told that it 

will be in the morning.  

 

 

 

Christmas New Years 

Break 

There will be NO CLASS 

December 23rd, 24th, 

30th, or 31st  

  

 

 

  

 

 “Sometimes 

we’re tested not 

to show our 

weaknesses, but 

to discover our 

strengths.” 

 

Dancers Name 

_______________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature 

________________________ 



 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 
   

 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


